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OPTIONAL ACTION  

EFFECTIVE DATE: JUNE 2, 2020 

 

The Agency for Persons with Disabilities is offering a two-hour APD iConnect Claim Submission for 
Billing Agents webinar. Due to high demand, this training is being provided for billing agents, as they 
will begin using the APD iConnect system this summer. All billing agents are encouraged to attend. 
WSC agency owners and solo WSCs are also invited to attend.  
 
Topic: APD iConnect Claim Submission for Billing Agents 
When: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 
Time: 1 p.m.-3 p.m. ET  
Presenter: Shelia Mott 
 
Topics covered will include:   

• How to submit claims as a billing agent    
• The WSC claims submission process  
• Available training resources/eLearning Library  

 
As always, the recorded training and all materials will be posted to the APD website at the conclusion 
of the webinar. Please note there are no WSC in-service credits offered for this webinar. 
 
 
CLICK HERE to register. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the webinar. 
 
 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1801977919173177870

